
UNIVERSITY COMMUNITY PLANNING GROUP 

Notice of Executive Committee Monthly Meeting 

CANCELLED 

For April 14, 2020 

 The UCPG meeting for April 14, 2020, will not be held. 

 I expect the May 12 UCPG meeting to be held remotely. 

 I look forward to seeing you via Zoom next month! 

 Chris Nielsen 

 UCPG Chair 


